
From: Booth, Randy W. [randy.w.booth@conocophillips.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 9:02 AM 
To: garmiko@co.santa-barbara.ca.us; Centeno, Joseph; Gray, Joni; 
Matson, David; supervisor.carbajal@sbcbos1.org; Wolf, Janet; Farr, 
Doreen 
Cc: Booth, Randy W.; Hallett, Bill A. 
Subject: ConocoPhillips Property near Marcum and Clark, Orcutt, CA 
a.k.a. a portion of Keysite 16 
 
Please be advised that ConocoPhillips Pipe Line Company, a Delaware 
corporation and wholly owned subsidiary of ConocoPhillips Company, a 
Delaware corporation, with a mailing address of P. O. Box 1539, Paso 
Robles, CA 93447 and a physical address of 1232 Park Street, Suite 300, 
Paso Robles, CA 93446 is the owner of the subject properties via 
acquisitions and/or mergers from Unocal, Tosco and Phillips Petroleum 
Company (hereinafter “CPPL”). 
 
Please be further advised that CPPL is adamantly opposed to inclusion 
of the said property for rezoning. 
 
Finally, CPPL was not noticed as to the pending action.  It is a grave 
concern that such an action would omit CPPL from your notice process.  
We have received notices from the County of Santa Barbara Planning and 
Development group concerning the same property on previous but 
unrelated actions.  Specifically, we received notice of the John J. 
Will Family LP project dated October 12, 2007 on the Orcutt Union Plaza 
Project (06DVP-00000-00016, 06CUP-00000-00066). 
 
 
 
Randall W. (Randy) Booth, Consultant-PTRRC* ConocoPhillips Company 
1232 Park Street, Suite 300 
Paso Robles, CA 93446 
805-226-2641 – work 
805-239-4410 – fax 
805-296-0892 – cell 
Email   
randy.w.booth@conocophillips.com<mailto:randy.w.booth@conocophillips.co
m> 
*PTRRC is a ConocoPhillips acronym for Property Tax, Real Estate, Right 
of Way and Claims 
 


